
-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard MacKinnon 
Sent: March 17, 2021 8:07 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Sprawl 
 
Councillors 
 
Sprawl is antithetical to climate change.  It’s a crucial issue that as to be dealt with now.  
Although the province is clearly in the pockets of developers, you needn’t.   
 
Richard MacKinnon 
Ward 3 
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

